CHARLOTTI

June 17, 2013

Mr. Bobbie Shields

Interim Mecklenburg County Manager
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center
600 East Fourth Street, 11" Floor
Charlotte, North Carolina 28202

Dear Mr. Shields:

At their meeting on Monday, June 10, the Charlotte City Council approved an increase in the
Storm Water fee for the minor system inside the City. Effective July 1, 2013, the new
monthly Storm Water rates for the City’s portion of the Storm Water fee are as follows:

a. $5.36 per month for detached single-family properties with less than 2,000
square feet of impervious area.

b. $7.89 per month for detached single-family properties with 2,000 or more
square feet of impervious area.

c. $131.56 per month for non-single-family properties. Rate will be applied to
each acre of impervious area and a prorated share of each portion thereof.

In accordance with the Interlocal Agreement entitled “AGREEMENT FOR THE
OPERATION OF A SINGLE STORM WATER SYSTEM IN MECKLENBURG
COUNTY,” we request the Mecklenburg County Board of County Commissioners approve
the change in the minor system component of the service charge levied within the City. The
change would be pursuant to the amounts listed above.

If you have any questions, please call Jennifer Smith, City Storm Water Services Manager, at
704-336-7924.

Sincerely

QCA_.Q,\

Ron Carlee
City Manager

ee; Jennifer Smith, Storm Water Services, City of Charlotte

Dave Canaan, Storm Water Services, Mecklenburg County
Bill Parks, Budget and Evaluation, City of Charlotte
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